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May 9, 2025 

John Councilman 
The Quarry, L.L.C. 
5400 County Rd 76 
Parlin, CO 81239 
 

 

RE:  The Quarry L.L.C., File No. M-2025-021, Comments Regarding 110c Application 

Dear Mr. Councilman: 
On May 8, 2025 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received comments 
regarding the above referenced application from Division of Water Resources (DWR).  
Please inform the Division of how the Applicant will respond to the jurisdictional issues 
presented by the DWR comments. Please provide your response to the Division by May 16, 
2025. 
 
If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dustin Czapla 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Phone: (970) 433-8393 
dustin.czapla@state.co.us 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enc. DWR Comment Letter dated May 8, 2025 
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